
Councillor Dave Jackson report – March 2025   

It has been a fairly quiet month with little to report.  Some of the potholes I marked on 
Kiddington Road and Kirby Close have been done, but others not touched!  The white 
markings I did on February 14th are now barely visable! 

I have been asked by a resident on Worton Road to help with a neighbouring hedge 
which needs lowering, and discussions are on-going.  

I have contacted OCC highways officer Chris Grain again as the wobbly manhole cover 
outside 13 Marshall Crescent has still not been fixed.  I have also written again to Bill 
Oddy to chase up a wheelie bin for the sandbags at the "depot" at the end of the Sports 
and Social Club car park.  I had a message from Mary Thompson who coordinates the 
litter picking at the sports field that some hessian sandbags had been blown into the 
hedges.  I have also noticed that even more plastic sandbags have arrived in a large 
plastic bag.  I need to find out what is going on!! 
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